
 

 

What is your favourite family recipe?  We would like you to share it 

with us for our St Joseph’s Parent Forum recipe book. 

 

We are looking for recipes for starters, mains, desserts or snacks 

to include in our book.  Our aim is to sell the book at our Christmas 

Fair in December to raise funds for school. 

 

Wouldn’t it be great to see your family favourite meal in a published 

recipe book? 

All you need to do is send your recipe name, list of ingredients and 

method on a word document to  

jenny.mcguinness@stjosephsprimary.co.uk 

If you would like to send a photograph too that would be fantastic.  

Please include your family name in the email so your name is printed 

correctly in the book. 

Please send your recipes and photographs by Friday 20th October 
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